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Comments: I am writing to express my total dismay with the possibility of the sale of Holland Lake property and

the destruction of this pristine wilderness area.  That the forest service is even considering granting this approval

without a full environmental study is a travesty.  Holland Lake is not a large lake and adding a development of

this size will have an immense impact on the wildlife, environment and character of not only Holland but the

surrounding area.  

Too often big corporations come in to do "improvements" to an area and end up cutting out the average Montana

consumer.  Big Sky resort comes immediately to mind.  Lift ticket prices have risen to the point where the

average Montanan cannot afford them.  Unfortunately this is exactly what will happen to Holland Lake if this

project is allowed.  The people of the Swan Valley are not going to pay $400+ for a nights stay.  What we don't

need is another place for rich out of staters to come play, forcing out the local populations.  Once this happens ,

we can never go back. Please review this project to the fullest and consider the impact it will have on all of the

Swan Valley.  


